
To: 
Cc: 

From* Redacted 

Sent: 10/2/2013 4:18:55 PM 
cm 1 @cpuc .ca.gov (cm 1 @cpuc .ca.gov) 
Redding, Steve (M&C DIR) 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SRR3); Doll, Laura 
t/0=PG&E/OU=CORPQRATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDDk| 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Bcc: 
Subject: Odor Investigation at Chestnut ave Plumb wood PI 

Chuck, 

After our discussion today I contacted the PG&E local leadership at our San Carlos 
headquarters that maintains the gas facilities in your neighborhood in San Bruno. They had a 
leak investigation performed this afternoon at the location you described which is highlighted 
in the attached file. The investigation of all mains, services and meter sets resulted in no 
leakage found. Should the location in the file not represent an accurate depiction of where you 
described or if you ever notice any area odor at this location or any other please contact us 
immediately. 

It was a pleasure meeting you today and feel free to call with any follow up questions relating 
to our integration of Picarro Surveyor as a compliance leak survey tool at PG&E. 

Thanks, 

Redacted 

Gas M&C Superintendent) Odyssey Program 

Redacted 
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